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Central Hudson

A FORTIS COMPANY

EDI Information

The conversion from Central Hudson’s Mainframe CIS to the new SAP CIS starts August 27th, 2021. The
Go Live is September 1, 2021. Central Hudson will not accept new EDI requests after 4:30pm EST on
August 27", 2021. Central Hudson will accept new EDI requests after the Go Live on September 1.

All EDI transactions sent after the Go Live will need to have the new account number and POD ID. The
legacy account numbers will not be accepted. You may use the usage history website to obtain the new
account number and POD ID. You may also email retailaccess@cenhud.com for assistance.

An 814 Change request will be sent on each account during the conversion to the new SAP system which
is anticipated to be sent sometime during the blackout period (8/27/21-9/1/21). The 814 change
request will contain the new account number and POD ID. The legacy account number will not be sent
on any other transaction other than the initial 814 change transaction. The 814 change request will also
contain the ESCO account number that will be used going forward (REF*AJ).

Cancel/rebills post conversion will continue to operate as it does today. There will be no changes in the
process.

Recharge NY allocations will not be sent via EDI. If you would like more information on RNY accounts,
please email retailaccess@cenhud.com.
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